

OUT-MP-21-00595



Dear Ms. Archer,

We appreciate you writing to Msheireb Properties about a story that raised concerns about COVID-19 quarantine and isolation conditions of workers employed by one of the company's contractors, GSS Certis.

At Msheireb Properties, the health and safety of our employees, workers, and wider community is a top priority. The company is committed to ensuring that standards laid out by the State of Qatar and Msheireb Properties to protect workers' welfare are always enforced and adhered to, without exception.

At Msheireb Properties we closely monitor our contractors to ensure that they are in full compliance with Covid-19 safety restrictions, guidelines and protocols set out by the Ministry of Public Health (MOPH). Msheireb Properties has raised this concern with GSS Certis and is taking all the necessary actions to ensure that isolation facilities set up for their workers are in full compliance. Moreover, the company regularly inspects worker accommodations with the Ministry of Public Health to confirm that measures in place are in line with the government's guidelines.

Msheireb Properties recognizes that our landmark sustainable urban developments are only possible because of our people – both our employees and those of our contractors. We are committed to ensuring that all partners and contractors uphold health and safety standards to protect their workers.

Sincerely,

Msheireb Properties

